PHILIPPINE CHILDREN'S MEDICAL CENTER
Quezon Avenue, Quezon City

DATE: September 23, 2024
TO: ALL CONCERNED
SUBJECT : Notice of Extension of Service

™

BAGONG PILIPINAS

Please be informed that according to records and documents provided to us, services in this Medical Center
of the below-mentioned employee is hereby extended until the date as indicated opposite their name:

Name Position Effectivity
BETANSOS, KRISTINE MAE D., M.D. Medical Officer III 31-Jan-2025
CACHERO. MELISSA JOYANNE M., Medical Officer I 31-Jan-2025

M.D.

Therefore, they are still entitled to employee discounts and other benefits per MCM No. 34, s. 2008 (Revised

Grant of Liberalized Health and Hospitalization Benefits Package).
Thank you.

RONNEL P. DIMAALA, LPT, MPA, CHRA
Head, Human Resource Management Division%
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